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To 

Sub:-Planning Department-Swarna Andhra@2047- Display of 
Scrolling message on all Government websites to create 

awareness and inviting stakeholders' Ideas/ Suggestions -
Requested -Reg. 

Date:26/09/2024 

Ref:- G.O.Rt.No.91, Dt: 20.09.2024 of Planning (X) Department 
* ** 

Attention is invited to the subject and reference cited. 

2. As the Spl. Chief Secretaries /Prl.Secretaries/ Secretaries are aware 

that preparation of Swarna Andhra@2047 vision plan is under finalization. 
Public participation in the visionary exercise and seeking their vievws on 
Swarna Andhra@2047 using a QR based questionnaire is highly valuable. To 

3. In view of the above, the Spl. Chief Secretaries/Prl.Secretaries/ 

Secretaries are requested to arrange to display the below scrolling 
awareness message on all the government websites under your control so as 
to create awareness to the public to articulate their wide views on Swarna 
Andhra@2047 vision plan. 

The scrolling message is as follows: 
"Click on ink https://swarnandhra.ap.gov.in/Suggestions for submiting 
your suggestions/inputs on Swarna Andhra@2047 vision Plan". 

PEEYUSH KUMAR 
PRINCIPAL SECRETARY TO GOVERNMENT 

The Sp. Chief Secretaries/Prl.Secretaries/ Secretaries concerned. 

// FORWARDED::BY ORDER// 

SEGTION OFFICER 

accomplish this, wide publicity for awareness is needed. 
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